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Tigerhawk Parents and Community,

On Aug 31, I shared a letter with you describing some commitments our athletic
coaches and our school made to improve the participation and success of our
Colfax-Mingo athletics.  We received numerous accounts of positive feedback for this
focus and commitment.

As a continuation of those commitments, we will be hosting a parent and community
meeting on Tuesday, Nov. 2 at 6 pm at the Jr/Sr High Cafeteria.  The purpose of the
meeting is to grow our youth involvement in sports as well as grow our parent and
community volunteers.  Our school and our community want successful youth and
varsity sports programs.  Parent and community involvement are a vital component to
a successful program.

At our Nov. 2 meeting, we will have short presentations from our Booster Club,
Education Foundation, and PTA.  Those important volunteer groups are in need of
additional and new participants.  The groups will present their purpose and how you
can get involved.  Additionally, we will have the head coaches from our varsity sports
present to share with you their plan to be involved in the youth programs.  That
involvement cannot be the end of the youth programming if we want to reach our
goals.  Finally, we will have small group discussions on how we can work together as a
committed community to meet our goals.

We look forward to seeing you at 6 pm on Nov. 2nd at the Jr/Sr High Cafeteria.  Pizza
and pop will be provided.

If you have any questions or are unable to attend the meeting and would like more
information, please contact me.

Take care and be safe.

Erik Anderson

Colfax-Mingo Community School District’s mission is to ensure a community that fosters life-long learners, independent thinkers, and productive citizens of character!
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